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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We will be holding the School Fun Run as a major fundraising event this year on 31 March 2022  to coincide with 
this years cross country festival. We’re doing it to raise much needed money for playground improvements to 
top oval and cannot wait to see our children loving this event! 
 
About the Day  
The School Fun-Run BIG SHOW is all about Fun! There will be huge inflatables, to run through and you will get 
to meet Chase the Cheetah! Think of it as a Fun Run carnival complete with coloured water sprays, splashes 
and dashes! This will be one of the most exciting days on our school’s calendar, with everyone’s participation the 
aim, so please make sure they attend on the day and cheer the other kids on!  
 
How Does My Child Fundraise? 
Firstly, go to schoolfunrun.com.au and create a student profile page. Everything to do with your fundraising 
revolves around this page. If you have any issues with accessing a computer please contact the school who will 
be happy to assist. We want everyone to be able to be part of this exciting event. 
 
Students who raise just $10 will be able to choose a prize! The more they raise, the better their reward – don’t 
forget to check these out in the sponsorship form! We have educated students on the dangers of door knocking 
without supervision, and we encourage you to reiterate this at home. The great thing about online fundraising is 
that you can share the link to your child’s profile with friends and family via email, SMS and Social Media. 
 
Online Fundraising 
The easiest way to help your child raise money is through online fundraising, where students raise an average 
of $120. On top of raising more money, it’s also safer and easier than doorknocking and you don’t have to worry 
about handling money! To start fundraising online, go to your student profile page at schoolfunrun.com.au and 
share your online fundraising link. The last day for online fundraising is Thursday 31 March 2022. Online 
payments are preferred. Cash payments should be sent into school by Friday 25 March 2022. 
 
Competition Time 
To get our event off to a flyer, we’re starting our BIG SHOW with a super easy competition! The class with the 
most online profiles registered by 24h February 2022 will win a Friday treat!  To help your child’s class win, simply 
create your profile at schoolfunrun.com.au. 
 
We will be announcing additional competitions throughout the fundraising period (and as a hint there may be a 
very messy principal involved!) 
  
Ordering Prizes – ALL PRIZES MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE 
Please contact your school’s coordinator if this isn’t possible.   
 
Prizes MUST be ordered between the 31 March 2022 and 2 April 2022. Simply visit schoolfunrun.com.au to 
create / log into your Profile Page between these dates.  Then click on the ‘CLAIM YOUR PRIZE’ button and 
follow the prompts. If you have any questions, please contact the School Fun Run team on 1800 FUN RUN and 
they will gladly assist!  
So lets all get to creating those profiles raising some money and getting our run on for a truly fun, exciting and 
unforgettable day! 
 
Many thanks - Helensburgh Public School P & C  and all our wonderful teachers and staff. 
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